





Primary Newsletter 2nd February 2018

Vol:2 Issue: 6

អ៊ិនខើណេសិនណល ស្គូល អហ្វ សៀមរាប International School of Siem Reap

Primary Principal's Newsletter

School Fair—Saturday 3rd February

This Saturday, 3rd February, will be our annual school fair in support of Angkor Hospital for Children and Kantha Bopha. Everyone at school has been working hard on their stall so that we can raise as much money as possible for both of these hospitals. As well as the wonderful stalls, we will also been holding our annual raffle so we are also looking for raffle prizes. If you would like to donate something (vouchers or a prize), please bring this to the office along with your logo so we can promote your business at the fair. Thank you to all the parents who have already donated a voucher or prize for the raffle.

See you all this Saturday from 10am.



Sports Day with Ecole Française de Siem Reap

On Tuesday 16th January 2018, the French students and some of their classmates from Year 2 to Year 6 competed in a friendly competition against Ecole Francaise de Siem Reap. The event took place at Chun Lung sports club where they gave everything of themselves, they also had a lot of fun and even made some new friends. ISSR achieved the most points throughout the morning and won the competition for the second year running! Well done to everyone from ISSR who made it such a great morning!









Reception 2A and 2A get together on Fridays for an activity. They are learning to communicate, be helpful and to think of others. They have a lot of fun while learning together!

Primary School Open class Morning

We will be holding an open class morning for all parents on Friday 2nd March. Each class will be open to welcome parents. You will have the opportunity to visit your child's class and see what they have been learning about recently. It will also be an opportunity to have a look at their school books and chat with the teacher about how the children are getting on. We hope you will have the time to come along between **8am and 9:30am on Friday 2nd March 2018.**

School Photographs

School photographs are now available at the school office. Available to purchase are individual, class and whole school photographs in a variety of sizes. If you would like to view the available photos, please see our administrative team at the Primary School Office.

Friendship Week 12th-16th February

Friendship Week this year will be held from the week beginning 12th February. The theme this year is 'All Different, All Equal', so we will be recognising and celebrating what makes each of us unique and highlighting the importance of understanding that we all need to feel valued and included in school. The children will each have their own secret friend for the week who they need to make feel valued. We are encouraging the children to understand that being a good friend is not about what gifts you give to



Year 2 enjoyed their trip to the new school site this week. They were able to watch the swimming pool floor being laid and see some of our new classrooms.



someone but the words and actions you show to them. Why not find out who your child's secret friend is and what they can do to show friendship to them during the week. As part of Friendship Week we will be holding an Odd Socks Day on Friday 16th February. The children can come to school wearing odd socks as an opportunity to express themselves and appreciate their individuality and uniqueness. But, most of all to have fun being unique!

"Children must be taught how to think, not what to think,"

Margaret Mead

The school will be closed for mid term break from

Monday 19th February and will reopen on Monday 26th February.

We hope you have a good break!

Remember to bring a healthy snack to school



Star of the Month

We would like to welcome parents to our next Star of the Month assemblies at 8am on: Tuesday 6th February - Nursery-Year 1 (R2B performing)

Wednesday 7th February - Year 2-Year 6 (4A performing)

The children are very excited about their performances and have been practising hard.

Afternoon Day Care for Reception 1 and Nursery has started. If you are interested, please see the office for information.